Hey friends W

we've taken the extremely tricky decision to stay closed for the
remainder of thig year Of course we wish to gsee you all, but we've
carefully weighed up our options, and we don't 'Derieve we can make
any viable trade under current restrictions. Info from the
Government is so unclear « everchanging that we really feel they're
treating our Hospitality sector with contempt. How can one day we
be expected to only serve alcohol with a substantial table meal
alongside it, and the next day a minister say that substantial meal
may be a Scotch egq?! Since we can't decipher the BS, we can't trust
that our license is not at risk, We feel as a team that we are better
off conserving our energy through December to come back renewed
in January 2021, Come then, we'll begin reopening in whatever way
we can, §0 you can count on us putting that plan together in the
meantime,

N1t and our webshop are still fully functional for all your needs, we
shall take this time to visit & support our suppliers « friends in the
iIndustry. We hope you do too. Thanks so much tor all the support you
lovely lot have given us so far. It's spurring us on &« the New Year
can't come quick enough. We miss you tonnes & are wishing you the
best for the rest of 2020 and until we can have you back in our
venues.

Big love, Team MK =



